
Lunenburg Sportsmen’s Club                                                                                                        March 7, 2010

                                                                            

Annual MFAA Meeting

Call to Order:  2:05 PM

Roll Call:  1st Vice President/NFAA Director: Paul Lewkowicz, 2nd Vice President/Recording Secretary:  Jeff Greiman, 
Classification Secretary/Treasurer:  Ruby Shannon, Board Member:  George Williams, Board Member:  Ellen Baker.

Clubs:  Granby, Lunenburg, Nenameseck, Riverside.

Secretary’s Report:   Ruby Shannon made a motion to accept as written, George Williams seconded.  Motion made and passed.

Treasurer’s Report:  George Williams made a motion to accept Treasurer’s Report as written, Claud Keith seconded.  Motion 
made and passed.  Total balance as of 3/6/10 is $2371.51.

Correspondence:  Ruby Shannon received an expense report from the NFAA Director for the National Meeting in Las Vegas.  The 
amount to be reimbursed totaled less than $300.00.  George Williams made a motion to pay the expenses.  Claud Keith seconded. 
Motion made and passed.  

Committees:

1. Auditing:  Jeff Greiman reported that he did a quick audit of the books prior to the meeting.
 
2. By-Law:  Submitting any changes:  No changes.

3. Classification:  148 Head of Household members, 24 Spouse/2nd/3rd members, 4 MFAA/NAA members.  Total of 176.  

4. Newsletter:  Any additions due the last week in March.   It will go out to the webmaster for posting by the first full week 
in April.

5. 20 Pins:  No report.

6. Bow Hunter: No report.

7. Tournament:  Jeff Greiman stated that he would be ordering awards for the State Indoor Championship the week of 
April 8th.  The adults will receive medals and the youth will receive small trophies.

NFAA Director’s Report:  Paul Lewkowicz handed out a four-page report from the NFAA National Meeting held February 14-16 
in Las Vegas.  The report will be posted on the MFAA website.

Old Business:  None.



New Business:

1.    Range inspections and charters.  Granby’s charter will expire at the end of March.  Lunenburg’s outdoor range inspection 
expires at the end of June.  Pequiog’s outdoor range inspection has expired.  Riverside needs an outdoor range inspection. 
Trader Jan’s charter has expired.  Westfield’s charter and outdoor range inspection has expired.

 2.   Already nominated:  Paul Lewkowicz for President and NFAA Director.  Claude Keith for 1st Vice President.  No other 
nominations.   George Williams made a motion to have Ruby Shannon cast one ballot to elect all the new officers.  Warren 
Willard seconded.   Ruby cast the ballot and all of the new officers elected.

3.    Elect two board members from the floor.  Ruby Shannon nominated George Williams and Ellen Baker.  Claud Keith made a 
motion to accept the nominations.  Rob Randall seconded.  The floor voted to elect the two board members.

4.    Ruby Shannon stated that in the future she would be e-mailing the registration materials to each club/shop prior to their 
shoots to save on postage costs.

Good of the Association:  Paul Lewkowicz stated that he staffed a booth at the NAA Regional Tournament in Andover to promote 
the NFAA.  Jeff Greiman also worked the booth on Saturday morning while Paul participated in the tournament.  Four to five books of 
NFAA raffle tickets were also sold at the tournament.

Next meeting date:  May 23rd at Nenameseck Sportsmen’s Club.  Meeting starts after the shoot (1:00PM).

Close Meeting:  2:35 PM

Respectfully submitted:  Jeff Greiman     
                                               Jeff Greiman
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